
Hello all my wonderful family and friends! 
I am so thankful to be in Bolivia. The Lord has been so good to me, and has given me some 
wonderful opportunities. Some things we Trotters have done include the following:  we gave 
each other real shots…hehe…, we helped butcher a cow (yes, I really did it!) and that day we 
ate its liver and utter, we have learned quite a bit of Spanish, but still have a lot to learn, we 
have learned to play the guitar and have sang a few specials in church (I’m not sure how great it 
sounded with all five of us playing at the same time), and we have been able to visit several 
different places and see the works the Lord has allowed Bro. Bud and some other missionaries 
be a part of. 
 Overall, the people here are very hospitable and courteous. There is an obvious need for 
missionaries, especially in the campo (country-side places) 
My prayer is that before I leave Bolivia, the Lord will bring someone into my path that I can 
share the gospel with clearly and see them come to Christ Please pray with me about this. 
Thank you all so much for all your prayers!!! Julie and I have talked about how great it is to 
know people at home are praying for us. 
Mom and Dad, I only became ill one time. I’m feeling fine, and even being faithful to the barley 
green! Take care of yourselves!! 

See ya soon! Love,Tara 
 


